
 
 

 
Humber Treatment Plant Neighbourhood Liaison Committee 

Meeting #1, 2011 
 

Humber Treatment Plant Administration Building 
130 The Queensway 

 
Wednesday, February 16, 2011 

7:00 p.m. 
 

AGENDA 
 
We are promoting a scent sensitive meeting to ensure the health, safety 
and comfort of all participants. Please refrain from using scented products.  
 
 
7:00 Welcome, Introductions     Garry Kapitan  
         Community Co-Chair 
 
7:10 Review and Approval of Agenda      
 
 
7:15     Updates        Voitek Kozakiewicz  

 Rehabilitation of Digesters    Plant Manager 
 South Primary Settling Tanks  
 Odour Complaints  
 Ongoing Construction and Impacts 
 Other 
 
 Questions  
 

7:45  Odour Control Project      Frank Burford, Technical Services 
 Overview 
 Recommendations & Implementation  Joe Uglevich, Stantec 
 Next Steps 
 
 Questions       

 
8:40 New Business         

 
8:50 Next Meeting Date and Adjournment       
  
       
If you have any questions, or would like to be removed from the Humber 
Treatment Plant mailing list, please contact: Nancy Martins, Public Consultation 
Unit at nmartin@toronto.ca or 416-392-4390. 
 

mailto:nmartin@toronto.ca


 

  

  
 

Richard Butts, Deputy City Manager 
 

Policy, Planning, Finance & 
Administration                      
Metro Hall, 19th Floor 
55 John Street 
Toronto, ON  M5V 3C6 

 
 

Nancy Martins 
Senior Public Consultation 
Coordinator 
Tel:  (416) 392-4390 
Fax: (416) 392-2974 
TTY: (416) 397-0831 
Email: nmartin@toronto.ca 

 
 

January 31, 2011 
 
To: Humber Treatment Plant Neighbourhood Liaison Committee (HTP NLC)        

Members 
 
Re: HTP NLC Meeting – Wednesday, February 16, 2011 

 

The Humber Treatment Plant Neighbourhood Liaison Committee (NLC) will be meeting on 
Wednesday, February 16th.   The NLC meeting is an opportunity for interested residents 
and businesses to discuss plant issues with City of Toronto staff.  

At the meeting, updates will be provided on a number of construction projects that are 
taking place at the Humber Treatment Plant.  Please turn page for a copy of the meeting 
agenda. 
 
Meeting Details 
Date:  Wednesday, February 16, 2011 
Location:  Humber Treatment Plant, 130 The Queensway (Administration Building) 
Time: 7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
 
We are promoting a scent sensitive meeting to ensure the health, safety and comfort 
of all participants. Please refrain from using scented products.  
 
If you are interested, but unable to attend, summary meeting notes and copies of the 
presentations will be posted on our website at 
http://www.toronto.ca/wes/techservices/involved/wws/htpnlc/index.htm 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 416-392-4390 or nmartin@toronto.ca  . 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Nancy Martins 
Public Consultation Unit 
 
 
cc.  Frank Quarisa, Director, Wastewater Treatment 
 Voitek Kozakiewicz, HTP, Plant Manager 
 George Theodorlis, Senior Project Engineer, Plant & Facilities Design 
 Frank Burford, Senior Project Engineer, Plant & Facilities Design 

http://www.toronto.ca/wes/techservices/involved/wws/htpnlc/index.htm
mailto:nmartin@toronto.ca

